Date:

March 5, 2014

To:

Mayor Walter B. Duke, III

Vice Mayor Chickie Brandimarte Commissioner Albert C. Jones Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:

By-law Change to the Creative Arts Council Advisory Board

The Administration has reviewed the proposed changes to the Creative Arts Council Advisory Board By-laws as detailed in Mr. Murphy's March 3, 2014 memorandum.

Recommendation

Approve R-2014 Creative Arts Advisory Board Alternative Voting Members as presented.